

We develop the South African Agriculture Industry. Ons ontwikkel die Suid-Afrikaanse Landbou Industrie.

## Memorandum

Aan I To:	Agri SA members
Van I From:	Jahni de Villiers, Head: Labour and Development
Bladsy(e)   Page(s):	1
Datum   Date:	13 May 2020
Onderwerp   Subject:	Contact email addresses of provincial DEL inspectors

The contact details below are the email addresses where **employers who employ more than 500 employees**, must send their risk assessments and health and safety policies:

Para 16.2 of the H&S	Send COVID19 Risk Assessments and H&S Policy to Provincial Inspector:
Directive	
	If an employer employs more than 500 employees, it must submit a record of its
	COVID19 risk assessments together with the written policy referred to above to
	the Department of Employment and Labour.
	The written policy and risk assessments must be sent by email to the relevant
	Chief Provincial Inspectors by email:
	Eastern Cape: Lucky.Mkhonto@labour.gov.za
	Free State: Manelisi.Luxande@labour.gov.za
	Gauteng: Michael.Msiza@labour.gov.za
	KZN: Edward.Khambula@labour.gov.za
	Limpopo: Phaswane.Tladi@labour.gov.za
	Mpumalanga: Nonyaniso.Njwambe@labour.gov.za
	North West: Boikie.Mampuru@labour.gov.za
	Western Cape: David.Esau@labour.gov.za